
May 12, 2005

Mr. Charles M. Vaughan
Manager, Facility Licensing
Global Nuclear Fuel
3901 Castle Hayne Road
Wilmington, NC   28402

Dear Mr. Vaughan:

I am responding to your April 4, 2005, request (addressed to Thomas Smith, Chief, Public
Documents Room) that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) update and reinstate
NUREG-1460, “Guide to NRC Reporting and Recordkeeping Requirements.”  While we agree
this NUREG has been useful to both the NRC and its licensees, we cannot grant your request
at this time.  The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) is designing a Web-based
information collections system in which it will require all Federal agencies to enter their
information collections data.  The data that OMB requires includes the data needed to generate
and maintain the NUREG.  OMB expects to deploy its system by September 30, 2006.  It would
require considerably more time to upgrade our outmoded system to generate the report.
Therefore, we have decided not to update our system, but to wait until OMB deploys its system
and then use it to generate the updated NUREG.  We also plan to make the updated NUREG
available electronically and to provide real-time updates in the future.

Thank you for your interest in this NRC publication and for telling us of its usefulness to
licensees’ compliance programs.  If you require additional information, please contact Brenda J.
Shelton at 301-415-7233 or via e-mail to BJS1@NRC.GOV.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Edward T. Baker III, Director
Office of Information Services
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